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July 24, 1995

Thomas Halley AUG"11995
1335 Whistlers Lane WATER RESUURUES DEET.
Roseburg, OR 97470 SALEM, OREGON

RE: Application # 8-74296

Dear Thomas,

The Water Resources Department is currently reviewing your application
for water use. Preliminary review indicates the following items were not
included with your application:

> A list containing the name(s) and address(es) of the owners of
any lands involved, but not owned by the applicant.

In order to expedite the processing of your application, we request that
you submit these items by August 8, 1995. We have enclosed a stamped
envelope for your use.

Should you have any questions regarding your application or the required
materials listed above, please call me personally at 1-800-624-3199
extension 261.

Sincerely,

Completeness Team
enclosure .-

cCc: general correspondence

Commerce Building
158 12th Street NE
Salem, OR $7310-0210
(503) 378-3739

FAX (503) 378-8130



